
Shop at Thrifty Foods and COBS Bread and raise money for 
Monterey PAC! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thrifty Foods Smile Card Program 
The Monterey PAC is once again participating in the Thrifty Foods Smile Card fundraising program.  The 
Smile Card operates like a reusable gift card: when you load money onto it using cash, credit or debit, 5% of 
that amount is paid back to the school (to a maximum of $2,500) to be put towards new playground 
equipment.   
 
There is no cost to you and you can still collect AirMiles on your purchases.   
 
Simply take your Smile Card with you to any Thrifty Foods grocery store and ask Customer Service or your 
cashier to load an amount of your choice onto the card BEFORE your grocery order is rung through, then 
use it to pay.   
 
When the card balance is running low, load more money onto it to continue to support your school.  Your 
Smile Card can be used for most purchases:  groceries, party platters, floral, tobacco, Lotto, BC Transit 
passes, Mt. Washington lift passes and any other passes Thrifty Foods may sell. It cannot be used at Thrifty 
Foods Liquor stores or for the purchase of gift cards.  
  
If you have a Monterey Smile Card from a previous year, you can start using it right away.  If you 
don't have a Smile Card and would like one, you can contact the school office or your Smile Card 
Coordinator, Joanne Gemmill, at jogemmill@yahoo.com.  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COBS Bread “Dough Raiser” Program 
When you make a purchase at the Oak Bay Avenue location only, let the cashier know that Monterey has a 
“Dough Raiser” account there and 5% of your purchase will be paid back to the school.   
 

Thanks so much for your support! 
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